
Urgent message from Liz Whan

In the last REMSWA Newsletter, notice was given of a music weekend at Denmark, with the request that anyone 
interested should let me know. The message was a follows:

Denmark Weekend 12-13 March 2016
The weekend 12-13 March 2016 has been set aside for this event. Avril Steyl says that there is an A frame building 

with numbers of beds and playing spaces available as well as other accommodation in Denmark. If you are interested 
in attending, please let Liz Whan know as soon as possible. 

I have not had a single response in the positive since the last newsletter!
It is now urgent for deciding if anyone can go or is interested in going to Denmark in March. The idea is to have a 

weekend get together in the South, hosted by Avril. The program is likely to be essentially informal chamber music, 
much like 2014s Konnongorring camp, finishing early enough for people who have to get back to Perth for work on 
Monday. Those who don’t could obviously make a mini break of it, arranging your own accommodation.

 If there is enough interest (and I am wondering about that, as I have not had a single response in the positive since 
the last newsletter) then we may be able to get a group booking for accommodation, but there are lots of options in 
and around town otherwise. If definite yes or no e-mails could be sent to me, then we can put something together!

So please let me know as soon as possible (email is best - lizwhan@gmail.com or phone 9315 3833), with an 
indication whether you would like to be part of a group accommodation booking or do your own thing

Extra news!

 April Soiree 
Janet Allen has invited the Society to attend a soiree at the hall at the corner of Swanbourne Street and Watkins 

Street, Fremantle, on Saturday 16th April at 7.30 pm. Please bring your instruments, music and music stands, and 
supper to share. 

Liz Whan


